
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 
January 12, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0016        

 

On January 5, 2022 the OPO received an email complaint.  

The complainant alleges: OPO received an email titled  stating the following: 

 

1/5/22 

 

APD: 

It’s quite DISGUSTING that the officers have been allowed to abuse that young lady! 

 

What if she was your: 

daughter 

sister 

granddaughter 

friend 

neighbor 

student 

 

Or, pregnant? 

 

What if she was seen to be human, worthy, loved and cared about?  Like you? Maybe you are not, 
maybe those officers are not! 

What else could explain the disgust? 



 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 
 

You all are sick! 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to determine 
if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service Rules, and Municipal 
Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




